Personal Profile

Arnold O. Brann						Office: (206) 579-1974
2326 W. Smith St. 						Fax: (517) 750-2752
Seattle, WA 98199						E-mail: abrann@fmfoundation.org


Arnie Brann is the Regional Representative for the Western Region. He also serves Seattle Pacific University, Warm Beach Christian Camp and Conference Center and Warm Beach Senior Community. Arnie is a finance and accounting professional and he has worked both in the public and private sector. His longest tenure was with Deloitte, where he worked 20 years as a receivables director and director of finance. He currently serves as treasurer for the Pacific Northwest Conference. Arnie is a graduate of Washington State University. Arnie's wife, Bonnie, is an ordained elder of the Free Methodist Church and is Senior Associate Pastor at Seattle First Church. They have two grown daughters and five granddaughters.

The following are some ways you might use Arnie's services:
· To speak in an adult Sunday school class, and if there is more than one class, perhaps all adult classes could be merged together for his presentation.
· To provide a “ministry moment” during Sunday morning service.
· To be the special speaker for men's groups, women's groups, young couples, retiree groups, retreats etc., on some aspect of financial planning, stewardship, estate planning and planned giving.

He is available without obligation or fees for private appointments to assist individuals and families in their financial planning, Last Will and Testaments, Trusts, Durable Power of Attorney and Charitable Investments. Payment is required to Christian attorneys only when legal documents are needed.

Arnie is currently accepting appointments and invitations. Please contact him at 
(206) 579-1974 or toll free at 800-325-8975 x: 851.

Our local churches and conference benefit financially from the work of our FMF representative. Our people benefit when they are given assistance with "putting their house in order". This ministry takes our families’ interests to heart, while assisting their interests to support ministries. Our Conference makes this valuable service available to you through The Free Methodist Foundation.


